## **Penguins Autumn Newsletter**

Hello parents and carers - welcome to Penguins class! Your children have all settled in really well with the new adults and new friends in their class.

We have lots of learning opportunities throughout the school this term including Soft Play, using the Sensory Room, Swimming, the Swings, the Forest, regular access to OT. Please can you provide appropriate swim wear for your child ready for each Wednesday morning starting 24<sup>th</sup> September? Please remember to pack some spare clothes for your child in their bag for messy play and waterproofs for the unpredictable weather!

## **Weekly Timetable:**

Monday: Sensory Room, P.E., Word of the Week, Art/Music

Tuesdays: Sensory Story, Cookery/Food Exploration

Wednesdays: Soft Play, P.E., Swimming, Sensory Massage, Library

Thursdays: Sensory Room and Forest

Friday: Library, Soft Play and Sensory Flock
Friday

## **Class Team:**

Teacher: Rachel

TA3s: Lisa and Mandy

TA1s: Nicola (Mon – Thurs)

Caroline (Mon – Tues)

Sue (Wed - Fri)

Lilly (Fridays)

Cover: Jo (Mondays)

## **Autumn Topic: Ourselves**

This term we are learning all about ourselves, including our faces, body parts and families. We will focus on our feelings and how all emotions are completely normal! If you have any pictures of your children with your families to send in either over Class Dojo, email or in person, this would really help to support your child's learning. Every Friday afternoon we will be mixing with a few classes to do fun activities, regulation sessions make new friends!

We will also be providing your children with sensory resources to aid with their learning and so we are asking that families provide £1 per week for our class school fund to help provide this.

If you have any questions or want to get in touch about anything, please don't hesitate to contact the team either via Class Dojo, the school number (0161 359 5322) or through my email on r.taylorims@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk.